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Modules A & C orientation 
session

Q

Modules A & C 
commencement

CEF application submission 
deadline for Modules A & C 

Q

Modules A & C – 
First workshop

Q

Seminar on new financial 
reporting framework and 
standard for SMEs

P

Modules A & C – 
First  workshop

Q

Modules A & C – 
First workshop

Q

Seminar on HKAS 32 and 39 – 
financial instruments: complex 
and presentation issues

Workshop on PRC accounting, 
auditing, taxation, capital
market and corporate 
governance

P

Workshop on PRC accounting, 
auditing, taxation, capital
market and corporate 
governance

O

O

Announcement of examination 
results for final professional 
examination December 2005 
session

Workshop on PRC accounting, 
auditing, taxation, capital
market and corporate 
governance

Q

O

Q

QP event
Examination assistance functions
Practical training functions 

Student social activities
Other events

Q

E
P

S

O
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Seminar on investment 
properties, hotel properties 
and impairments assets
(2:30-5:30 p.m.)

P

Workshop on PRC accounting, 
auditing, taxation, capital
market and corporate 
governance

O

Workshop on PRC accounting, 
auditing, taxation, capital
market and corporate 
governance

O

Workshop on PRC accounting, 
auditing, taxation, capital
market and corporate 
governance

O

Exam Assistance Course for 
Module A – 1st session
(6:45-9:45 p.m.)

E Announcement of examination 
results for Modules B & D 
(Sept 2005 intake)

Seminar on career planning 
and resume advice
(7:00-8:30 p.m.)

Q

P

Exam Assistance Course for 
Module A – 3rd session
(6:45-9:45 p.m.)

E Exam Assistance Course for 
Module C – 1st session
(6:45-9:45 p.m.)

E

Exam Assistance Course for 
Module A – 2nd session
(6:45-9:45 p.m.)

E

Examination assistance 
seminar on auditing and 
information management
(2:30-5:30 p.m.)

E Exam Assistance Course for 
Module A – 4th session
(6:45-9:45 p.m.)

E Exam Assistance Course for 
Module C – 3rd session
(6:45-9:45 p.m.)

E

Workshop on accounting and 
financial due diligence
(9:00a.m.-1:00 p.m.)
EAC for Module C – 2nd 
Session (2:30-5:30 p.m.)
EAS on financial reporting
Workshop on PRC

P

E

E

O

QP event
Examination assistance functions
Practical training functions 

Student social activities
Other events

Q

E
P
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O


